
 

 

  

 

From the 1st March 2015, the Crown Solicitor’s Office will be moving to pay all suppliers by 
Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) rather than by cheque where this is still the case.   

Could you please complete the details below and return to CSO either by faxing this form to 
(02) 9224 5033, mailing the completed form to the address at the bottom of the page, or 
scanning and emailing to csopayable@cso.nsw.gov.au.   

If you require further information please contact me directly on 02 9224 5030. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Fatima Osman 
Financial Operations Supervisor 
 

Direct Credit Authority 

Company Name:  

A.B.N:  

Bank:  

Branch:  

Account Name:  

BSB:  Account No:  

Email: 
(For Remittance Advice)  

  

I certify this information to be correct: 

Name (Print): ………………………………… Signature: ………………………………………... 

Position: ……………………………………… Telephone number: …………………………….. 
 
 


